
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

 
It’s important to point out that while all things in 
God’s Word are important, all are not equally 
important.  There are certain fundamental and 
vital truths which must be believed or otherwise 
you could not be saved and have a relationship 
with God through Jesus.  Rev. Charles Spurgeon, 
the famous preacher, was once told that if he 
would preach the three R’s, God would always 
bless him.  What are the three R’s, he asked.  
“Ruin, redemption and regeneration!”  R for 
ruin…We were all ruined in the fall.  We were all 
lost when Adam sinned… we are all ruined by our 
own wicked wills and we all shall be ruined unless 
grace saves us.  The second R is for redemption.  
We are ransomed by the blood of Christ…a Lamb 
without blemish and without spot.  We are 
rescued by His power.  We are ransomed by His 
merits and redeemed by His strength.  Then 
finally there is R for regeneration.  If we could be 
pardoned, we must also be regenerated.  No man 
can partake of redemption unless he is made new 
in Christ.  Each of us need a new heart and a new 
birth and to be born again by the Spirit’s power.  
These three R’s are the epitome of the gospel.  
Other truths in the scriptures are important, but 
none as important as these three R’s 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Owen Scott 
will be speaking in both services.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids 
Centre for children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-
Kids Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are 
asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery  facilities available to 
mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us for 

coffee on the patio after the service today…a great 
chance to meet a new friend. 

 

This week… 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
Monday  evenings at 7 pm.  For info call Elaine Englar at 604-986-
4288 or Margot Fraser at 778-980-4452 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of the 
Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray each 
week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed prayer 
card. The group also appreciates hearing about your answers to 
prayer!  
 
Soul Trek…Junior Highs (Grade 7-9) - Tuesday from 7-9 pm;  Senior 
Highs (Grades 10-12) meet on Thursdays from 7-9 pm.  Contact Tim 
Shaw at 604-980-0307 for details.   
 
Pray for ALPHA! 
Remember to pray for our ALPHA course on Wednesday evenings. 
 

Ladies Morning Out - Thursday mornings from 
9:00 to 11:00 am. This time around we will be 
studying Danny Silk’s DVD series, Loving On 
Purpose - Relationship Skills.  If your Thursday 
mornings are free and you would like to connect 
with other women, feel free to join us!  Free 
childcare is provided. For info, contact Kristina at 
kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com   
 

The Watoto Children’s Choir is returning THIS SATURDAY!! 
We’re looking forward to the Watoto Choir being with us on 
Saturday, February 8th at 7 pm.  

 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some 
new information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church 
Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. 
You’ll find the cards in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 
We need more photos!  Please share some of your special moments 
with us by emailing us your favorite family photos to use in the 
bulletin and on our website. 
 
Library News - Beginning immediately, the Library is pleased to 
offer Kobo and Kindle e-readers to our patrons.  With a mix of Bibles, 
devotionals, fiction and non-fiction for the entire family, you’re sure 
to find a book of interest on our new e-readers. Please speak to the 
librarian about our borrowing policy for these devices.  During the 
week Carol Ann can be reached at 778-338-4353, or via email 
carolannlitke@shaw.ca. 
 
Help the Gospel Mission help those in need!                                     
You can help out by supplying the following… 
Underwear and socks; soap (IVORY); Shampoo ONLY; toothbrushes; 
razors; hair gel; combs and hair brushes; cleaning supplies; cleaning 
gloves. Please contact Bruce & Sharon Nelson at 604-444-3539 or 
778-896-3539 if you have something to contribute. 
 
Are you retired and looking for a ministry opportunity? We 
could use a couple of volunteers to help fold and stuff bulletins on 
Friday mornings at 9 am.  Contact Val the office if you would like to 
be involved in this important ministry. 
 
Your 2013 Income Tax  Receipts are ready to be picked up – They 
can be found in the Mail Centre.  
 
Photos on front – A blast from the past…Can you guess who these 
good looking Valley Church kids are?  From left to right…Kyle 
Baigent, Kate Eldred, Adeline Eldred, Jordan Kurtz, Mikayla Baigent, 
Austin Kurtz, Jared Baigent. 
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